
Legion Baseball COVID Plan 
Bolln Memorial Wood Bat Tournament 

July 10-12, 2020 

Contract Tracing 

1. All Teams, coaches, field crew, umpires and Rec Staff will have temperature checks one 

a day, recorded with COVID- response questions recorded and kept on file at the Rec 

Center Desk.  Temps to be taken by Rec Center Staff.  

2. Sunflower seeds will be allowed in the seating area, cups are available for used seeds.  

Sunflower seeds are NOT ALLOWED in the dugout.  

3. Water – players need to bring their own water. Sharing of water containers is 

prohibited. 

4. Converse County Health regulations do not require umpires to wear face coverings.  

5. Social Distancing 

a. Designated seating area marked by cones to allow for social distancing.  Family 

members can sit together. 

b. Dug-outs – teams will be reminded about safe social distracting practices in the 

dugouts and using face coverings when appropriate.  

c. Teams should enter and exit the field at the gates of their designated dugouts.  

d. Outside Concessions will be available.  All concession personnel are required to wear 

face coverings and gloves (PPE) at all times. Patrons should stand 6 feet apart while 

waiting in line.  

e. Bathrooms – players bathrooms are located behind 1st base dugout, patron 

bathrooms are located in the north west corner behind the blue shed out the fence 

at left field.   

f. Bathrooms will be cleaned once a day. 

g. The Rec Center is not available for pubic use. However, there is a dressing area for 

Umpires available inside the Rec Center.  

h. Little League bathrooms will be available at Bearcat Stadium. 

i. All bathrooms will have hand sanitizer available. 

j. Picnic tables have been placed in designated areas and are six feet apart.  

k. Parking in the left and center field is allowed by accessing Logsdon Lane/Bearcat 

Trail. 

l. Face Masks will be available to anyone who wishes to wear them. 

m. Hand sanitizer will be in each dugout, along with sanitization supplies for disinfecting 

helmets, bats and all baseball equipment.  

n. Teams using the 3rd base dugout will warm up on the DPS playground and use the 

batting cage on the hill.  Teams using the 1st base dugout will warm up on the little 

league fields and use the little league batting cages. DO NOT WALK ON THE NEW 

TRACK, THE FOOTBALL FIELD IS NOT AVAILABLE.  


